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Memo To: Peter Scherer, Mayor 
  And Village Board 

Eric Morrissey, Village Administrator 
From: Mike Newman, Superintendent of Recreation and Parks  
Date:  March 28, 2024 
Re:  Approval Free Pool Membership to First responders  
   
Members of the Board and Administrator -  
 
 I am writing this memo to you to request the approval to allow Pleasantville Fire, 
Ambulance members and their family’s free pool memberships.   

 
Please contact me with any questions you may have at 914-769-7950 or via 

email at RecreationSuperintendent@pleasantville-ny.gov . 
 

I thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Newman 
Superintendent of Recreation and Parks 
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